E-Mail - 27.10.2010

TO: The President

Dear Sir,

Scholarship

It is not an report but it is a short letter that I want to aks you something concerning the money for the scholarship. I will write a report next month that will bi November.

Sir, we have received all the money for the budget. That means we have the money for the Primary School, Pre-School and the scholarship as extra budget for the community. But my question is concerning about the scholarship. How much money will go to the scholarship? Because 50.000,00 Kwacha has gone to the Primary School for the materials.

The daughter of Emie by the name Fatsan has selected to go to Secondary School. The total ammount for the school fees is 20.000,00 Kwacha/term. That means for a year it will be 60.000,00 Kwacha. So is it possible to pay her the school fees or what should we do? Because I can't decide on my own without asking the Donars.

Thanks. Daniel Mthuti (for the CDC)

P.S. I am trying to send you sms but it is not reaching you but I got yours on July. My phone-no ********

The name of the Secondary School is Elangen Secondary School